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Student Organization Re-Registration and Management Moves On-line
The Office of Student life is pleased to announce a new web based application that will assist in the yearly registration of student organizations and regular management of membership and organizational information.  Seeing the need to eliminate paper and create an electronic file and communication tool for registered student organizations, the Student Life Application was developed.  Student Life staff teamed with Information Services to develop an on-line tool that will be located in Campus Connection.  This on-line tool provides an easy mechanism to submit information electronically to the Office of Student Life in order to register your group and additionally can assist organizations in managing to keep up to date information on your membership throughout the year.

The Student Life Application will enable student organization re-registration to be an on-line process as of April 2, 2007.  DePaul students wishing to register a student organization with the Office of Student Life for the 2007-08 academic year can log into Campus Connection to access this tool.  The application will serve as the tool to complete the necessary steps to register an organization with the University.  The following student organization re-registration forms and documents can be submitted on-line through this application:

· Policy and Procedure Contract

· Student Organization Alcohol Policy Agreement

· Roster of Members

· Executive Board and Primary Contact Information

· Governing Documents (Constitution/By-laws)

· Advocate Contract
**In person attendance at both a Re-Registration Workshop as well as a Treasurer’s Workshop (formerly Financial/SAF-B Workshop) will still required to become recognized as a registered DePaul student organization.

In order to help you navigate this new on-line tool, attached you will find a “How To Manual” for the Student Organization Application.  On April 14th at Student Life’s Transition Conference a session will be held to walk you through this on-line tool.  Additionally to help collect all the essential information available for you to enter roster information into the on-line application, a hard copy roster sheet for you to collect from your members has been included with this memo.
If you have questions regarding the re-registration process and use of this on-line tool, please contact Student Life at studentlife@depaul.edu.
